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June 2, 2020 
 
RESIDENT 
«Address» 
«City», «Zip_code» 
 
RE: Notice of Sanitary & Storm Sewer Main Lining 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The Department of Public Works will begin rehabilitation of select sanitary and storm sewer mains 
within your area beginning in June with completion expected by September.  The method we are using 
is a pipe lining process that the City has successfully used for almost thirty years.  By performing the 
work in this manner, the street and parkway in front of your home will not have to be excavated, 
keeping disruption to you at a minimum. 
 
Normally, each section of sewer to be lined will require up to 12 hours to be completed. During this 
time the sewer connection to your home will be sealed off.  Consequently, you will be asked to make 
limited use of your toilet facilities and refrain from doing laundry for this 12 hour period. 
 
You will receive written notice from the City’s sewer lining contractor, Hoerr Construction, Inc., in the 
form of a door hanger informing you of the time and date of your 12 hour limited water use period. If 
work is canceled for that date, you will receive a yellow door hanger notifying you of the cancellation. 
 
Just a reminder, if you occasionally pour a cup or two of water into your basement floor drains, you 
will keep the drain trap from drying out which will help prevent sewer odors from entering into your 
home. 
 
Should you have any questions about the pipe lining process, please phone the contractor’s 
representatives, Dan Wiegand at 309.208.5161 or Mike Kaisner at 309.303.5664.  If you require City 
assistance please contact City Sewer Foreman, Wayne Bauer, at 847.926.1150. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Ron Bannon 
Deputy Director of Public Works 
 


